
A boil water notice is in place until further notice.  
If you live, work or run a business in an affected area 
please boil all drinking water for at least one minute 

(or use bottled water) for the following uses: 

This notice affects all properties 
serviced by the Council’s 
Queenstown supply including:

	 Queenstown Town Centre  
(out to Industrial Place)

	 Queenstown Hill

	 Frankton Road and suburbs on 
the hill above Frankton Road

	 Fernhill and Sunshine Bay

	 Frankton, including Five Mile,  
Remarkables Park and  
Glenda Drive 

	 Quail Rise and Tucker  
Beach Road

	 Kelvin Heights

	 Hanleys Farm

Jack’s Point is a privately  
operated water supply  
and is not affected.

Drinking water  
(including cold beverages,  

ice-making and coffee 
machines)

Food preparation  
(including washing  

uncooked foods  
such as salad,  

vegetables,  
and fruit)

Preparing  
baby formula

Washing food  
utensils

Brushing teeth

Pets

NOTICE

BOIL WATER

For more info and updates visit www.qldc.govt.nz  

For information about cryptosporidiosis, including symptoms and treatment,  
visit healthed.govt.nz/products/cryptosporidium-and-giardia

If you live in the Queenstown area or have visited there in the last 12 days and  
are experiencing these symptoms, please call your GP and inform them.


